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All issue in Oregon should be put to public vote. Especially when it cost tax paying 

Oregonians money out of our wallets. I’m a electrician and all electric house are far 

more expensive to then houses with natural gas. Making Oregonians spend more 

money to live is not right. It should be up to the legal voters of this state to make that 

decision. We should have the right to choose fas or electric. That also goes with 

which vehicles we choose to purchase. Not the PUC! Oregon has gotten out of hand, 

let the legal voters chooose the direction of this state, Not bureaucratic! 


